
Folk Ensemble from Armenia 

Coming to St. Hagop! 
 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7th at 7:00PM 

SHAHNASARIAN HALL 

 
 

Please join us for an unforgettable evening of Armenian music and dance, 
welcoming these talented young Armenian artists to St. Hagop!  Wine and cheese 
reception to follow 1-hour program. Bring a friend to introduce them to 
Armenian culture. Entry is free, donations recommended. RSVP by September 
1st to Yn. Anna at sargsanna2012@gmail.com or 727-771-5269. 
 
 
Rotary Children’s Fund (RCF)-International Cultural Exchange 
The RCF supports programs that improve good will between the 
people of America and other countries, developing a better 
understanding of cultures, music and traditions. Ensemble Dance 
Group from Yerevan, Armenia (Golden Gates) offers audiences of 
all ages an entertaining and educational glimpse into Armenia 
through music, song, and dance. 
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